
Dec. 18th & 25tth, 2022

St. Cyril’s Mass Schedule

Sunday 12/18 -  fourth Sunday of advent
9:30 am +Greg Akers by Mark Mikula

Monday 12/19 – Our Lady of Peace
Prayer Group 6:00 pm

Wednesday  12/21 – Feast day of St.
Peter Canisius
6:00 pm +Richard Humm by Katherine Novak
and Family

Saturday 12/24- Christmas Eve
8:00 pm +Mikula Family by Rosemary Dotson
7:30 pm  Tamburitzans play

Sunday 12/25 – Nativity of the Lord
9:30 am  +Jerry Novak by his family

Monday 12/26 - No Peace Prayer Group

Wednesday 12/28 – No Mass

Sunday 1/1 - SOLEMNITY OF MARY, THE
HOLY MOTHER OF GOD
9:30 am  +John and Patricia Weaver by Veronica
Powell and Family

Lectors
12/18  Carol Sheehan
12/24  Jean Loughran
12/25  Stan Salva
1/1      Jean Loughran

Eucharistic Ministers
12/18  Christy Tapko
12/24  Amy Salva
12/25  Christy Tapko
1/1       Jean Loughran

Weekly Offering 
Dec. 4 & 11, 2022                                   $3,526.00
Immaculate Conception                                100.00
Religious Retirement                                    435.00
Tomorrow’s Priest                                          52.00
Christmas                                                        10.00
Mass Stipends                                                 50.00
Coffee Sales                                                    20.00

Please continue to pray for the sick
and suffering members of our parish:
Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas,  Jeff Workman,  Jason Hale,
Sophia Halastik, Karen Williamson, James Collins,
Dorothy Halastik, Annie Moran,  Suzanne Halastik, Jack
and Beverly O’Renick, Michael Stefancik, Mary Thomas,
Darlene Sampson,  Bill Ramsey, Bob and Genevieve
Pinter, Alberta Bukaty,  Bob Welch, Jim Eschenheimer,
Larry Nauser, Mary Ann Olinskey, Howard Kaiser, Corey
Cockrell, Teresa Janacaro , Frances Janacaro, Father
Carlyle, Bill Davis, Frank I. Calovich and Dave Bulen and
Family, Virginia Maglich, Tom McDonnell, Cathy
O’Renick Nelson, Tom Caffrey, Mark Stefancik , Bob
Mosier, Nancy Lathrom,   Karen Novak Michael Tapko,
Ken Munsterrman and Michael Smiddy.

Announcements

Alberta Bukaty's daughter would like
to pass on the following message as it is difficult
for Alberta to see or write.

"I wish all of my old and not so old friends at St.
Cyril's, a most Blessed Christmas.  I think of all of
you often and remember us celebrating the
holidays in the good ol' days. Please know you are
all in my daily prayers. Have a peaceful and
healthy 2023.  Kindest regards, Alberta. 

P.S. If anyone has a few minutes to chat, her
phone is 816-621-3967. Best time to call is
between 1 to 4 pm.

We received a thank you for the hundreds
of diapers and $500.00 in gas cards delivered to
Resource Health on December 5, 2022. They were
very appreciative of St. Cyril's donation.

We will clean and decorate St.
Cyril's for Christmas on Friday, December 23,
2022 at 1:00 pm. Everyone is welcome to
come and help make our Church beautiful for
the birth of our Lord.

The Sugar Creek TAMBURITIZANS will
play beginning at 7:30 before 8:00 pm
Christmas Eve Mass.

A big Thank you to Muehlebach Funeral
Care for providing beautiful 2023 Calendars
for our parishioners. They have been
delivered and are in the vestibule. Please take
one.

Christmas Eve and Christmas
Day Mass  Schedule

December 24 Christmas Eve
5:00 pm   St. Ann's
8:00 pm   St. Cyril's
Midnight St. Mary's  (EF)

December 25     Christmas Day
8:00 am   St. Cyril's
8:00 am   St. Mary's
10:00 am  St. Mary's (Novus Ordo in Latin)

CCRC Sunday is January 1, 2023 The
donation container is in back of Church. Please be
generous as all money received goes to needy
families in Sugar Creek.

There will be no Altar  Society meeting in
January.

Pope John XXIII’s Christmas Prayer
O sweet Child of Bethlehem, grant that we may
share with all our hearts in this profound mystery of
Christmas. Put into the hearts of men and women
this peace for which they sometimes seek so
desperately and which you alone can give to them.
Help them to know one another better, and to live
as brothers and sisters, children of the same Father.
Reveal to them also your beauty, holiness and
purity. Awaken in their hearts love and gratitude for
your infinite goodness. Join them all together in
your love. And give us your heavenly peace. Amen



St. Mary’s Outreach Center

Thank you for your participation in our Christmas baskets and gifts for our clients. We are in
need of chunky soups, chili seasoning packets (we provide the hamburger, beans and canned
tomatoes) for the 4th Sunday of December donations.

We are also greatly in need of hats and gloves for men, women and children. These items may be
left next to the food baskets or brought to the Outreach especially on Tuesday mornings from
9:00 am to 12:00 pm, or our regular pantry hours on Wednesdays and Thursdays between the
hours of 9:00 am to 3:00 pm. For donations outside of these times, please call the Outreach at
816-252-8649 to make arrangements for another time. Thank you.



MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A BLESSED NEW YEAR
FROM ST. MARY’S OUTREACH CENTER

Another year of operations of the St. Mary’s Outreach Center has gone by. As the Board of
Directors reflects this holiday season, there are many people and organizations to thank. The
support, both financial and goods of all kinds have been vital to serve those less fortunate. We
wish to thank all of the volunteers who support the operation along with our special supporters
through the different liturgical seasons. As well, we would like to thank the Father Kendall,
Tami, Eric and John for their support; as well as to Rosemary Schmitt (St. Ann’s parish) and
Mary Puhr (St. Cyril’s parish). In addition, we wish to thank the St. Mary’s Parish Knights of
Columbus (donated turkeys and hams for Christmas baskets), St. Mark’s Parish Knights of
Columbus, St. Mary’s Parish Altar and Rosary Society for their support this year. And we want
to thank the parishioners of St. Mary, St. Mark St. Joseph the Worker, St. Ann and St. Cyril
parishes for their support. Trinity Episcopal Church provided turkeys and hams for us to give to
our clients. Have a Merry Christmas and Blessed New Year. We pray that God will bless you as
much as you have blessed us. We thank Him for your gifts, shared from hearts of love. We pray
that God would touch you in a very special way and fill you more with his love each and every
day. Your continued support in 2023 is appreciated.

Board of Directors of St. Mary’s Outreach Center…

Glenna Coleman
Margaret Cruz
Rita Hunter


